
 

                                      

 

Residents and visitors to Sioux Narrows-Nestor Falls are invited to 
participate in the 2022 ON ICE Ice Fishing Challenge and compete  
for cash prizes against other anglers from all across Ontario in this  
unique, virtual ice fishing derby event. This event is brought to you  
by Anglers Atlas and the Township of Sioux Narrows-Nestor Falls,  
in association with the Northern Ontario Sportfishing Centre.  
The 2022 ON ICE Ice Fishing Challenge is a month long, province  
wide virtual ice fishing derby held through anglersatlas.com and the  
MYCATCH phone app. Participants in the challenge may fish in any  
spot they wish to in and around Sioux Narrows-Nestor Falls, and  
compete to win prizes against competitors from all across Ontario. Our 
community also has the chance to be named the top ice fishing  
community of the Tournament. This is a great opportunity to get  
outside, enjoy some fishing and have some fun.  
 
 

 

Kenora District Services Board (KDSB) and the 
Township of Sioux Narrows-Nestor Falls are  
investigating the need for Seniors Housing in the 
community of Sioux Narrows – Nestor Falls.  
To access the survey, visit:  

https://surveyhero.com/c/7ypbeta7 

Winter Landfill Hours 
 

Tuesdays, Thursdays and Saturdays 
    Sioux Narrows 9:00 am—11:00 am  Nestor Falls 1:30 pm - 4:00 pm 

Vaccine Clinic 

 
The Northwestern Health Unit is holding a covid  
vaccine clinic in Sioux Narrows at the community hall 
on Thursday, Feb. 17 from 10:30 to 3:00pm.  
The clinic is now open for booking. Here is the link to 
book appointments:  
https://clinicreservation.com/.../northwestern-
health-unit  
Who can attend? 
1st dose – anyone age 5 and older 
2nd dose – anyone age 5 and older who had their 1st 
dose at least 8 weeks/56 days ago (*can be earlier 
with informed consent) 
3rd dose (booster shot) – anyone age 18 or  
older who had their 2nd dose at least 12 weeks/84 
days ago 
4th dose (booster shot) – eligible groups who had 
their 3rd dose at least 12 weeks/84 days ago 
If you’re having trouble booking your appointment at 
the Sioux Narrows clinic, or don’t have access to a 
computer, you can call 226-9626  



DR. KERRY ANDERSON                                                 RN. CAITLIN CAMPBELL 
Tuesday,  February 8th  9:30 am—12:30 pm  Monday, February 7th    9:30 am—12:30 pm 
Thursday,  February 10th 9:30 am—12:30 pm Wednesday, February 16th 9:30 am—12:30 pm 
Tuesday, February 15th  9:30 am—12:30 pm Wednesday, February 23rd 9:30 am—12:30 pm 
Thursday,  February 17th 9:30 am—12:30 pm 
Tuesday,  February 22nd 9:30 am—12:30 pm DR.  DEAN KOZAK, DENTIST  TBD                        
Thursday, February 24th 9:30 am—12:30 pm   
        SUSAN MCLEOD, FOOTCARE SPECIALIST TBD 
 

Please call 807-226-1081 for appointments  
  

Ambulance, Fire and Police—CALL 911 

Sioux Narrows Nursing Station 

Sioux Narrows    
WINTER CARNIVAL 

 Saturday, February 19, 2022 

 
Kids Games  

11:00 am—2:00 pm 
 

Snowmobile Derby 
 

 Details will be advertised 

 

 
  

 
Police regularly receive calls from concerned residents in regards to telephone or computer scams. Scammers say that 
they are from Microsoft, or the most recent complaints are in regards to scammers calling stating that they are from  
Revenue Canada. These scammers request personal information including credit card, or banking information.  The  
scammers from Microsoft may send an e-mail indicating that your computer was infected with a virus, and ask you to 
click on a link so they can remotely access your computer to fix it.  
 
Computer users are reminded, that unless you initiate the call, do not allow anyone access to your computer. Don’t give 
out personal, banking or credit card information to anyone unless you are sure of whom you are dealing with.  
 
Change your passwords frequently as well. Reputable agencies will not ask for this information unless you have initiated 
the call.  
 
Tips to protect yourself: 
 
· Never download anti-virus software from a pop-up or link sent to you through an e-mail 
· Update your anti-virus software often and scan your computer for viruses regularly 
· Don’t click on links or attachments in e-mails sent to you by someone you don’t know 
· Turn on your browser’s pop-up blocking feature 
· Never click on a pop- up that claims your computer has a virus 
 
If you received any call from someone indicating that they are calling from Microsoft or Revenue Canada, please contact 
your local police service and the Canadian Anti-Fraud Centre at 1-888-495-8501 or http://www.antifraudcentre.ca. 

 
 

 

 


